
UK Council on Deafness – Relay Providers Disclaimer 

 

To help our members, we are providing a list of Relay Providers with links to their websites. Before 

following the links, please read and understand the following Disclaimer. 

The names of the providers have been given to UKCoD and accepted by UKCoD in good faith. 

UKCoD has not vetted the providers or checked any of the information on their websites. UKCoD 

does not accept any responsibility or liability whatsoever for the quality, suitability or timeliness of 

any provider’s work. UKCoD shall be under no liability whatsoever for any defect in, failure of, or 

unsuitability or unfitness for any purpose of the providers listed. 

Inclusion of their names does not mean that UKCoD recommends or endorses any of the providers. 

The fact that a provider is or is not on the list of providers does not mean that UKCoD has an 

opinion on the service that they offer. 

Users should contact the providers directly. It is entirely the users’ responsibility to ensure that the 

provider, their terms and conditions for providing services are appropriate and meet their 

requirements. 

UKCoD reserves the right to suspend or delete a provider from the list for whatever reason, and is 

not required to justify this. Providers may ask for their name to be deleted from the list at any time. 

UKCoD will not be liable for any lost earnings that are caused by suspending, deleting or omitting 

to list the name of any provider. 

 


